
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
City Staff,  
On behalf of the Applicant, University North Park LLC, please continue the proposed zoning and platting 
items for consideration to the February 2024 Planning Commission meeting.   
We greatly appreciate the City’s work with us as we continue to work through the various details 
involved with the important project for our community.  
Thank you,  

 

 

Sean Paul Rieger 
Attorney | Architect | Broker  
Rieger Law Group 

A: 136 Thompson Dr., Norman, OK 73069 
P: 405.310.5274   E: sp@riegerllc.com 
W: www.RiegerLawGroup.com 

  
 

  

 

tel:405.310.5274
mailto:sp@riegerllc.com
http://www.riegerlawgroup.com/
http://www.riegerlawgroup.com/
http://www.facebook.com/riegerlawgroup
http://www.instagram.com/riegerlawgroup

